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Bulletin P76-17 

 

Centurion moving to Blue Cross for Claims Administration Services 
 

Effective January 1, 2018, Centurion of Minnesota LLC (Centurion), will be using Blue Cross and Blue Shield of 

Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) for health care claims administration services and will be using the BlueCard 

PPO network. Blue Cross will be handling account management, eligibility files, claims processing and provider 

payment for this client. 

 

No ID cards will be issued; however, each person will present a 12-digit ID number at the time of appointment. For 

billing purposes, providers should use the patient’s MNDOC number preceded by “DC1” (e.g., DC1234567) for the 

member ID and 10279006 for the group number. The alpha prefix for this plan is XZE. 

 

Centurion has an agreement to provide managed health care services to offenders in the state’s correctional facilities 

through the Minnesota Department of Corrections. Centurion is a joint venture between Centene and MHM Services 

Inc., a national leader in providing behavioral and other healthcare services to correctional systems. Electronic claims 

(837I or 837P) should be submitted to Blue Cross.  

 

Effective January 1, 2018, all provider inquiries should be directed to 1-800-605-7013.   

 

 
 

https://www.bluecrossmn.com/healthy/public/personal/home/providers/forms-and-publications

